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Palmeri Transportation inclement Weather Policy
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To: Jane Brinker <jbrinker@ndcrusaders.org>

Cc: Carl Palmeri <carl@palmerigroup.com=

Due fo the range in which our Buses travel to transport students to your schoal, | am implementing a District policy for our
buses in inclement weather. It is unsafe to send our buses into a school district that is closed due to impassable roads.

Therefore Palmeri buses will foliow the fellowing districts:
NJ Bus - Phillipsburg School District

St. Phillips & Janes School
Warren Hills Regional School

If any one of these schools are delayed, our bus will be delayed. If any one of these schools are closed, our bus will not
be transporting students to your school that day.

Allentown Bus - Allentown School Disfrict

If the Allentown School District is delayed, our bus will be delayed. If the Allentown School District is closed, our bus will
not be transporting students o your school that day.

Southern Bus - Palisades School District
Quakertown School District

If any one of these school districts delay, our bus will be delayed, If any one of these districts are closed, our bus will not
be transporting students to your school that day.
Pacono Bus - Stroudsburg School District
Pleasant Valley School District
If any cne of these school districts delay, our bus will be delayed, If any one of these districts close, our bus will not be
transporting students to your school that day.
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. We are trying to keep everyone safe.
Please forward this email to all the students/parents that ride these buses. This policy will start on Monday 2/7/2022.
If anyone has any questions or concerns, please feel free to email or call me.

Thank You,

Kimberly Mulea
Transportation Manager
Palmeri Transportation



